US Ecology, Inc

9200 Shelbyville Road, Suite 526
PO Box 7246

Louisville, Kentucky 40207

502 426-7160

July 12, 1982

Mr. T. H. Essig, Chief

Environmental & Special Projects Section
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissior
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Docket 27-29
Sheffield, Illinois Low-Level Radiocactive
Waste Disposal Site

Dear Mr. Essig:

Enclosed is a summary of the Quarterly Monitoring data of the piezometers
and wells in the vicinity of Trench 1% and the Trench 18 sumps for period

April, 1982 through June, 1982 as covered in the letter of agreement

between US Ecology and the Nuclear Regulatory Commission on April 23, 1979.

W. M. Hipgher
Manager, Corporate Safety
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